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Term 3, Week 8 – 8th September 2020 
 

 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671   E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

    W:nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

________________________________________________________________  

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

 

 

Mrs Donovan 

Mrs Donovan’s last day of school was yesterday. Mrs 

Rossouw will now be teaching 1/2D for the rest of the year. 

Mrs Donovan was able to do a hand over with Mrs Rossouw 

last week to ensure for a smooth transition. 

 

P&C Meeting 

Just reminder that there is a P&C meeting this evening at 

6pm. Please text, email or call Tracy Reece to arrange your 

invite as the meeting will be via Zoom. 

 

Value Focus 

Our value focus this week is again about being safe and the 

way we move around the classroom and the school. Well 

done to all those students who follow our school rules and 

values and received raffle tickets. 

 

Last Friday’s ice block winners were Summer 1/2B, Josie 

2/3C, Matilda 1/2D, Umika 1/2D, Braxton 1/2B, Peyton 1/2D, 

Dean 2/3C and Brookelin 2/3C. Thank you for being role 

models in our school. 

 

Teachers Are Learners Too 

Last Thursday Miss Reminis and Miss Rudd participated in a 

L3 workshop. They are continuing to build strategies to 

support reading and writing in their classrooms. Teachers are 

continuing with the evaluations of current school practices 

in preparation for writing our next School Improvement Plan. 
 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday, 8th September 

Zoom P & C Meeting 

Thursday, 10th September 

Teddy Bears Picnic K-2 

Friday, 18th September 

Footy Colours Day 

Friday, 25th September  

Last Day of Term 3 

Monday, 12th October 

Students return to school 

Wednesday, 14th October 

School Photos 
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MORE INFORMATION 

NHPS TALENT QUEST – REDBACK'S FUNDRAISER 

The Redbacks (Year 6) have organised a talent 

quest. The leaders had this idea in Term 1 and hope 

that it can finally happen this Friday. Many children 

have already signed up to do an act so we hope 

they are practising and ready to perform.  

The Talent Quest will be on at lunch time in the hall. 

Performers can donate a gold coin ($1) and 

anyone who wants to be part of the audience can 

donate 50c. All proceeds will go towards Year 6 end 

of year celebrations and school gift. 

  

 NHPS 2020 SCHOOL MAGAZINE 

The Stage 3 students have steadily been working on 

organising a school magazine / yearbook which 

they can sell mid-way through next term. The 

proceeds of this would also go towards the Year 6 

end of year celebrations and the school gift. Once 

a price has been set then we will put a note in the 

newsletter for orders so we know how many to print 

off.  

The magazine will be approximately 50 pages (a 

really good read) and full of articles about 

happenings in the school during this very interesting 

year – it will become somewhat of a historical 

document. We are doing our best to ensure that 

every student has made some contribution to the 

NHPS 2020 School Magazine. More information to 

come in the next few weeks.  

 

 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes to Xavier Bendall who 

celebrates his birthday this week. 

 

 

 

AWARDS 
 

Congratulations to the students who 

received awards last week. 

 

        MERIT AWARDS  
 

KR:       Darcy Harrison,  

            Dustin Favelle-Toovey 

 

1/2B:    Hayden Dixon,  

             Joshua McCallum 

 

  1/2D:    Jack Cleall, Michael Esposito 

 

2/3C:  Oakley Speer, Kaelab Roberts 

 

3/4D:   Sonny Walker,  

            Marley-Jade Brant 

 

5/6V:   Jaxon Bruzzese,  

            Faith Myers-McGuire 

 

          PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
          
KR:       Ruby English 

     

1/2B:    Emma Gee 

 

1/2D:    Kokoda Brant 

 

2/3C:    Archie Broadbent 

 

   3/4D:    Taj Chalker 

 

   5/6V:    Kayla Thormann 

  

 

RFF:          Luca Smith 

Library:    Taj Chalker 

 

 

Class of the Week:    1/2D 
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Footy Colours Day!  

On Friday, 18th September it is Footy Colours Day at school. 

Please wear the colours of your favourite team - it might be 

footy or netball or basketball but make it your team colours.  

Bring a gold coin to donate to help raise money for the Kids 

with Cancer group.  

Remember: 

1. Make sure you have covered shoes on! (No sandals or 

thongs. Runners and joggers are fine).  

2. Make sure you have your shoulders covered!   We want you to be sun safe! 

3. You must wear your SCHOOL HAT! No team hats allowed on this day - you still need to 

wear your school hat.  

 

 

Merit Award Winners 
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Principal Award Winners 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Shoalhaven Football (Soccer) School Holiday Clinics for ages 5 – 13 years 

29th & 30th September Lighthouse Oval Ulladulla    9am – 12 noon Cost = $75 

 8th & 9th October South Nowra                                 9am – 12 noon Cost = $75 

 To Register email coaching@shoalhavenfootball.com.au 
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